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Dear Jonathan Curtis,

Select Committee on Medicare

In response to your letter dated 27 November 2003, and the interest shown in our then forthcoming research by the Medicare Committee that reported in October, I submit three

new Conference papers to the current Committee for consideration:

Walker, A., Percival, R., Thurecht, L. and Pearse, J. 2003, ‘Public Policy and Private Health Insurance: Distributional Impact on Public and Private Hospital Usage in New South Wales’, presented at the International Microsimulation Conference on Population Ageing and Health, Canberra, 7-12 December.

Walker, A., Thurecht, L., Pearse, J. and Harding, A. 2003, ‘Hospitalisation 

Rates and Costs by Socioeconomic Status, New South Wales, 1996-97 and 2000-01’, presented at the Health Services and Policy Research Conference, Melbourne 16-19 November.

Thurecht, L., Walker, A., Pearse, J. and Harding, A. 2003,  ‘Projecting the Fiscal Impact of Population Ageing on the Hospital System: A Distributional Analysis’, presented at the Conference of Economists, Canberra, 29 September.


The above research was carried out by NATSEM under a three year Australian Research Council grant - with the NSW Health Department, the Health Insurance Commission and the Productivity Commission as industry partners. The views expressed in the papers are not necessarily those of the industry partners.
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